

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield S10 5DP Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



8th September 2023

Dear Y3 Parent/Carer,

Y3/4 CHOIR

We would like to invite any children who have just joined Year 3 and who enjoy singing to be part of the Y3/4 choir this term. Rehearsals will take place on **Tuesdays after school 3.15 - 4.30pm** in the Year 5 base starting on **Tuesday 19th September** with an additional one-off rehearsal with the Y5/6 choir on **Wednesday 13th September**.

You may be aware that for the past 2 years we have offered the Young Voices experience to our Y5 and Y6 choir. This year the Y4 and Y6 children will be attending Young Voices while the Y3 and Y5 children will have the opportunity to learn a mix of songs: both Young Voices material and other exciting repertoire. We hope the Y3 and Y5 children will take a leading role in performing at our Christmas Concert at St. John's Church, Ranmoor on the evening of Wednesday 13th December.

Please complete the form below if your child would like to be part of the Y3/4 choir https://forms.office.com/e/pCeAX6Hwd3

Kind regards, The Music Team







